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Works notification | 22 November 2024
   

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Dear neighbours,   

As part of planned maintenance, we wish to advise that we will be replacing the existing 
fencing along the school perimeter with new 2.15 metre security fencing between your 
property and Medowie Public School.   

The NSW Department of Education can fence off school properties as indicated in the 
Inclosed Lands Protection Act 1901 (ILP Act). Medowie Public School is ‘inclosed land’ for the 
purposes of the ILP Act.   

By installing new fencing, we will provide greater safety and security for our students, staff 
and the wider community.   

The NSW Department of Education will cover the cost of the work. You will not be required to 
make any financial contribution.  

If you have any feedback about the planned work, please contact us on 1300 482 651 or 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au by 13 December 2024.   

Please note our community phone and email are staffed from Monday to Friday between 9 am 
and 5 pm.  

Following receipt and consideration of all feedback received, we will schedule works to 
replace the fence and notify the community.  

Work will be scheduled to take place after this date.  

We are committed to the safety and wellbeing of our school community and appreciate your 
understanding.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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